From: Emma Chapman_ |

Sent: 05 January 2024 10:12

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: Hertfordshire Minerals and Waste

Subject: RE: S62A/22/0006 Berden Hall Farm Ginns Road Berden

Dear Leanne,

Thank you for consulting the Minerals and Waste Planning Authority.

The proposal is not located within Hertfordshire but adjoins the Hertfordshire
boundary, at East Hertfordshire District.

| can confirm that the proposal does not give rise to any concerns for the Minerals
and Waste Planning Authority. It is not located close to any mineral or waste sites,
nor is it close to any safeguarded deposits of mineral.

Kind Regards

. A

Hertfordshire

Emma Chapman AssocRTPI

Senior Planning Officer | Spatial Planning Unit | Growth and Environment
Hertfordshire County Council

Address: County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DE. Postal Point: CHN216
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Our vision is to create a cleaner, greener and healthier
Hertfordshire, guided by our RISE values

We work with We act We champion
Integrity Sustainably Equality & fairness






